
 Principal’s Report 
 July School Board Meeting 

 Waterville-Elysian-Morristown 
 Grades K-12 

 All District 

 Construction projects continue throughout the district as we prepare for the new 
 school year! 

 Back-to-School Workshop planning and agenda setting is getting near ready. 
 Administration has scheduled Willow Sweeny to kick off our week. Willow came for a 
 few hours last November and is a founder of Top 20. We have had Top 20 speaker 
 Kevin Brennen in the past (Workshop Week 2020) and the messages are well received 
 and impacting. . 

 PreK-6 Report 

 Buccaneer Summer School Camp as well as Little Bucs Preschool wrapped up their 4 
 weeks on July 21st. Summer school students K-4 attended a field trip to the Children’s 
 Museum of Southern MN as a final activity. 

 7-12 Report 
 Homecoming planning is well underway. Thank you to Mrs. Abby Butzer and Mr. Jeff 
 Boran for being flexible and accommodating as planning continues. Their help with 
 this fun high school experience students is greatly appreciated. 


